
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                         IMPORTANT INFO. 

 

ONE-OFF TIMETABLE FOR NEXT WEEK                                                                                                       

Please refer to attached timetable which is in place for next week only – Monday 28th to Thursday 

1st July.   If you are unsure then please just flick me an email or text as we want to ensure all exam 

students attend their last class. 

NON-EXAM STUDENTS                                                                                                                                                         

I kindly request that all “non-exam” students do not attend classes next week – a credit will be 

applied to your next terms fees.  Thank you for your understanding.   

FOOD FOR EXAMINER                                                                                                                                                 

Whilst I pride myself on dance teaching that does not extend to catering (haha).  If you are able to 

provide either morning/afternoon tea or lunch for the examiner it would be much appreciated.  Just 

let me know your preference and day?  Thank you in advance! 

Thursday 1st  Friday 2nd  Saturday 3rd*  Sunday 4th  Saturday 10th 

*Please note on the 3rd we have two examiners to feed. 

EXAM DAY                                                                                                                                                                

Please remember the following: 

• Your dancer needs to be at the studio at least 30 minutes prior to their exam.   

• Full uniform; shoes polished would be a bonus ☺ 

• No jewellery or nail polish/make-up to be worn. 

• Hair to be worn in a French plait (we are able to do these for you but please allow extra 

time), with the exception of Pre-Grade 1 & 2 Jazz (hair to be in a bun) 

• Pre-Grades and SLS receive Rosettes/Banners therefore parents are invited in to the exam 

room at the end of their exam. 
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WEEK 10                                                                                                                                                          

There will be NO classes the last week of term for all the classes that  sat exams starting Thursday 

1st July and ending Sunday 4th July.  The exam is your end of term and we look forward to seeing 

you all in Term 3. 

There will be a one-off timetable sent out soon for all classes sitting exams on Saturday 10th July; 

and APDA contemporary/musical theatre; and non-exam classes.  Please note these groups have 

no classes next week. 

THANK YOU AND GOOD LUCK                                                                                                        

I would like to say a huge thank you to all our wonderful teachers for their hard work and time they 

have given in the lead up to the exams to ensure your dancers are at their best!  And to all the 

parents/grandparents/caregivers  for running their kids to and from lessons and supporting them 

during this exciting “but can be” stressful time. 

And lastly GOOD LUCK to all our DANCERS for their upcoming examinations.  Remember 

to smile; look up and perform with every inch of your body and WOW-ness.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask, either email cssd1991@gmail.com 

or phone 021 1141137 / 5635038.   

Stay Safe, Caroline x 
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